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CAMP NIGHT… 

There are still a few items missing from the camp night a couple of weeks back, 

including a Fitbit watch. Please could you all just check at home? Thank you.  

 

 
 

A reminder that all children need to 
have a coat in school every day.  

 
In addition, everyone should have their 

outdoor learning clothes in school 
which should have wellies or walking 
boots included. This is important as it 

goes ahead irrespective of the weather. 
  

 

COLD WEATHER REMINDER 

What’s coming up over the next few 

weeks? 

 Investigating Habitats and classifying plants/ animals. 

 Landscape Water Colours and Single Point Perspective 

drawing. 

 Journey of a River. 

 Place Value. 

 Discussion writing. 

 IT-Online Safety.  

 Tag Rugby. 

 PSHE ‘All about me’. 

 

 

 

 

River walk sketching…as 

lovely as it looks   

All children can access using their normal log in details. 

Go to ‘My Task’ to find activity linked to the current 

spelling rule.  

https://www.spellzone.com/ 

These are weekly home works. 

 

As with Spellzone, each child has a tailored plan that 

targets individual needs. TTRS and Spellzone to be 

accessed 2-3 times a week. 

PSHE News: 
Date for the diary: 

 Feeling Good Week 10 - 14th October 2022 – feeling good mufti on 
Friday 14th October in collaboration with FONDS – ‘wear a colour 

that makes you happy’. 
We are celebrating ‘Feeling Good Week’ coinciding with World 

Mental Health day on 10th October and have some fun activities 
planned for the children. As always, thanks for your support. 

 

https://www.spellzone.com/

